
      

 

 

 

 

UPDATE OF 2013 FINANCIAL CALENDAR 

 

The  meeting of the Board of Directors to approve 3Q 2013 consolidated results has been 

posticipated to Novembre 14th, 2013 

 

Aeffe Spa informs that the Board of Directors to approve 3Q 2013 and relative conference call have been 

posticipated to 14th Novembre 2013 rather than on 8th November as communicated on 14th December 

2012. 

 

Best Regards 

Annalisa Aldrovandi 
Investor Relations Officer 
Tel. 39 0541 965494 
Fax. 39 0541 959009 
Email: annalisa.aldrovandi@aeffe.com 
 


